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The semester is well under way with Welcome Week, Homecoming, Bison Strong – Suicide
Prevention Week and the first few weeks of classes under our belts!
Thank you to everyone that helped plan, organize, and volunteered at all of the events that wouldn’t
be possible without your help and expertise. You are sincerely appreciated.
 
Below are those that were recognized in August and September:

Leslie Lessard – Student Health Service
Patti Finneman -  Student Health Service
Nathan Green - Design and Sign
Angela Limesand  - Residence Life

 
 
Please take a moment to submit a recognition of one of your colleagues – either within or outside of
your department. Thanks for participating in this project!
 

 
Laura
 
Laura Oster-Aaland, PhD
Vice Provost for Student Affairs and Institutional Equity
Pronouns: she/her/hers
 
Old Main 100
Dept 2830, PO Box 6050
Fargo ND 58108-6050
p: 701.231.7052
www.ndsu.edu
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